
Draft Law confirming the Agreement on the Abolition of Visas between the Governments of the Republic of Serbia and Mongolia adopted
Wednesday, 22 January 2014.

The National Assembly of the Republic of Serbia adopted at today's session the Draft Law
confirming the Agreement between the Government of the Republic of Serbia and the
Government of Mongolia on the Abolition of Visas for Nationals of the Two Countries.
  
Assistant Foreign Minister in charge of consular affairs Dragan Momcilovic, who attended the
session, said that the Agreement resulted from good political and economic relations between
the two countries, and that its adoption was expected to be followed by enhancement of
economic cooperation.
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